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June 6, 2007

Dr. John Hardwick, Superintendent
Beeville Independent School District
2400 N. St. Mary's
Beeville,TX 78102

Dear Dr. Hardwick:

As per our conversations, Coastal Bend College will submit a proposal in 2008 to
provide the Adult Basic Education services now performed by Beeville Independent
School District. Our plan is to work with Ms. Cynthia Flores, the Director of BISD's Adult
Basic Education program so that a seamless transition can be effected at the most
appropriate time.

The college is interested in leasing the Lott-Canada facility owned by BISD. As part of
the lease agreement, the college would be prepared to pay for the costs of
maintenance, utilities, and insurance.

The college is interested in any other opportunities for our two institutions to work
together for the betterment of Bee County and South Texas.

Sincerely,
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President
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3800 Charco Road. Beeville, Texas 78102

Coastal Bend Col/ege does not discriminate on the basis of race, creed, color, national origin, gender, age, or disability.
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